
Hope this finds everyone doing well and enjoying the beautiful weather!! 

 

The AE Council has been working on the “So you want to be a real estate agent” booklet and 

could use your help.  I have attached a copy and would love all of your input, ideas and 

corrections.  The only piece that will need updated will be the WREC instructions for their new 

software.  As soon as the new system is running (July 1), I will get with BJ to put new links and 

instructions together. 

 

I also spoke with BJ about holding a 1-hour training with the AE’s during our scheduled meeting 

at convention.  She will get a little more in-depth with our duties in entering education and 

helping members.  As a side thought, we talked a bit about also having a few 15-20 minute 

trainings for the members to learn the system and get ready for renewal if Steve could fit them in 

somewhere. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all next Tuesday!! 
 
Kristy Barret, AE council chair. 


